b ) e
State of gho (‘

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Statehouse Mail, Boise, Idaho 83720-9000
Phone: (208) 327-7900 FAX: (208) 327-7866

PHILIP E. BATT
GOVERNOR

February 7, 1995 A?E@@BW@@KE%%%?NSON

Arlin Olson FE
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Box 644 ) DePartment of Water R

Lava Hot Springs, ID 83246 Eastern District Off'esources
ice

Re: 1994 Portneuf River Summary

Dear Arlin:

Enclosed is a copy of the 1994 summary of water deliveries and
flows on the main stem of the Portneuf River, Water District 29.
The delivery data is based on the information in your daily log
books which you submitted to the Department last November.

Again, water distribution appears to be very good during the
critical period of regulation based on comparison of daily flows
at the Topaz gage and sum of diversions below the Topaz gage.
Thank you for the prompt submittal of data and your effort during
the water short year of 1994.

Please contact me if you have questions concerning the
spreadsheet summary.

Sincerely,

Tim Luke
Water Allocations

cc: Eastern Region
Howard Hall, McCammon Ditch Co.
Ervin Gilbert, Portneuf Marsh Valley Canal Co.
Roger Johnson, Portneuf Irrigating Co.
Shane Irick, Lava Irrigation
Gene Fagnant, Dempsey-Topaz
Rondo Perkins
KV Hansen




December 29, 1994

GRANT EGLEY, SECRETARY
PO BOX 216
LAVA HOT SPRINGS, ID 83246

WATER DISTRICT # 29
STREAM: PORTNEUF RIVER

Dear Mr. Egley:

Enclosed herewith is a copy of the Watermaster’s Annual Report
for the past season and the Proposed Budget.

The same has been prepared by the watermaster and approved by
this Department in conformity with Sections 42-610, 42-614 and
42-615, Idaho Code.

Also enclosed are the adopted budget forms, Petition for
Watermaster Services, Oath of Office and necessary documents for
your annual meeting.

Finally, for water districts that collect their own funds,
Section 42-619 Idaho Code says in part 9 that "It shall be the
duty of the water district treasurer to prepare a statement of
the financial affairs of the district at the end of each fiscal
year and to file the statement with the director of the
department of water resources. An audit of the financial affairs
of the district, by an independent public accounting firm, shall
be made at district expense at intervals of not more than three
(3) years for districts having an annual expense of more than
three thousand dollars ($3,000), and at intervals of not more
than five (5) years for districts having an annual expense of
three thousand dollars ($3,000) or less. A certified copy of the
audit shall be filed with the director of the department of water
resources following an audit".

Sincerely,
LISA KEISER
Office Secretary

Enclosure

C: Watermaster




December 6, 1994

Grant Egley, Secretary

WATER DISTRICT #29

PO Box 216

Lava Hot Springs ID 83246

RE: APPLICATION FOR PERMIT #29-08151

Dear Water District #29:

Enclosed please find a copy of a PERMIT issued within your
district. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact this office.

Sincerely,

LISA KEISER
Office Secretary

Enclosure




